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・  The unintentional cases of supporting crime scheme of syndicates, 

by receiving and accepting their offers such as “Helping me to 

receive a package” via SNS or BBS, have actually arisen recently. 

 

・  There also have been several students and technical interns from 

overseas who accept these requests without much thought.  

If you actually receive an offer such as “there’s an easy part-time 

job with good pay”, please DENY and stay away from it. 

Being a receiver of product = Assuming a role of CRIME! 

SCHEME! 

Never accept the request from SNS 

“Helping me to receive a package” 
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